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Day Three of the Zhejiang Hangzhou Jiaxing Exchange Learning Journey on 10 April 2025
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Thank God! The first two days of the itinerary went very smoothly. Both staff and students enjoyed ample rest,
and the students demonstrated great unity, cooperation, and the spirit of "a journey of a thousand miles
begins with a single step."

After a buffet breakfast at the hotel, we visited Geely Automobile to learn about the development of high-tech
enterprises and the digital economy in Zhejiang. We also discussed the similarities and differences in corporate
culture between mainland China and Hong Kong, as well as opportunities for young people in the mainland.

Following lunch at the Yanguan Ancient City Gate, we travelled for approximately 1.5 to 2 hours to Jiaxing No.
5 High School for an exchange activity. Four students represented our school and introduced our school
characteristics to the teachers and students at the high school in Mandarin and English, receiving positive
feedback. The students also had the opportunity to make lacquer fans. Following that, they participated in
group art activities, which included experiences with Chinese musical instruments, clay modeling, and
calligraphy practice. During the event, the students had further opportunities to interact with local students
and were even interviewed by the local television station, gaining a lot from the experience.

After the day's activities, we returned to the Jiaxing Zhongyuan Kaiyuan Hotel for dinner and rest. After
completing a fire drill and group learning reports, students returned to their rooms to rest and inform their
parents of their safety. Inspections were conducted following a review meeting with the group leaders.



